
 

 

 

 

6.1.24 

 

Community Asset Transfer of Glenmore Visitor Centre, land and car park from FLS to Aviemore 
Glenmore Community Trust 

 

To whom it may concern 

I would like to confirm my whole hearted support of the CAT transfer from FLS to Aviemore 
Glenmore Community Trust of the Glenmore Visitor Centre, land and car park. 

I have aMended a public meeOng held by AGCT at Glenmore, two private meeOngs with AGCT 
members and I have also read their aims and ambiOons for the Glenmore Visitor Centre. As a local 
person I am very excited by their plans and feel that their vision for the Glenmore Visitor Centre will 
not only benefit the immediate surrounding area but also all of Badenoch and Strathspey as they will 
signpost visitors to other aMracOons in our area. 

I know most of the AGCT members personally and they are people who live locally and have the best 
interests of our area at heart and will always balance business promoOon and tourism with the 
welfare of local people. Their energy, drive and enthusiasm are apparent in the success they have 
made of bringing an ice rink back to Badenoch and Strathspey, which has been achieved by working 
closely with partners, including businesses and local volunteers. These skills and experiences will 
stand them in good stead at Glenmore Visitor Centre. 

If you would like any further comment or informaOon please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Best Regards 

Cllr Russell Jones 

Russell.jones.cllr@highland.gov.uk 

 

 

 




